
FRANKLIN CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
 
Meeting Minutes 
June 11, 2019 
Present: Nita Tomaszewski, Mike Mullavey  
Next meeting: July 9, 2019 - 7:30 pm, City Hall Basement 
 
 
NOTE TO FILE: 
 
A quorum was not present. Therefore, the Commission could not finalize letting the North East Mountain 
Biking Association (NEMBA) know if it was okay to put in a bike trail at the ski area.  Mike was tasked 
with contacting the NEMBA representative with a copy of the proposed bike trail map as hiked and 
recorded by Bob. Nita is to contact Commissioners with a copy of the map as well and seek feedback. 
The Commissioners, as a later point in time, will consider approving a second trail only after observing 
the use and maintenance of the first trail.  
 
One crucial comment that is to be made to NEMBA is to be aware the proposed trail is very close to the 
Salisbury town line and the group should not extend the trail into Salisbury. 
 
The City Manager, Judie Milner, will prepare a Memorandum of Understanding between the City and 
NEMBA 
 
I         Old Business 
 
 
II       New Business 
 

 
III      Other Business 
 
 
Adjournment 
 
 


